

William M. Wolfson

Chief Administrative and Compliance Officer 735 Randolph Street, Suite 1900 Detroit, Michigan 48226

Phone: 313-964-9340

July 23, 2018

John B. O'Reilly, Jr., Mayor, City of Dearborn 16901 Michigan Avenue, Suite 20 Dearborn, Michigan 48126-2967

Dear Mayor O'Reilly,

Thank you for your letter regarding the Water Residential Assistance Program (WRAP). Chairman Hendrix asked that we respond on his behalf. We anticipate that at its August 22nd meeting, the Great Lakes Water Authority Board of Directors will be discussing the WRAP Program and the concerns you have stated in your letter.

We will advise you with the results of that discussion.

// ////

Sincerely,

William M. Wolfson

Chief Administrative and Compliance Officer